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D Zeller <zeller123@gmail.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 
Cc: Bud Zeller <zeller@realtor.com> 

Fri, Aug 25, 2017 at 2:14 PM 

I, Gloyd D Zeller, support the approval decision of the Planning for the Diamond Springs Village Apartments. Roger Trout 
and his department is to be commended for their efforts to make sure this planned development complied with our 
general plan, zoning and other requirements. 
Since moving to the Diamond Springs area in 1964, I have always supported "sensible growth". Efforts by the Sue Taylor 
group would only stop the housing and needed development o fEI dorado County. So please DO NOT approve this 
appeal. 

Sincerely, 
Gloyd D Zeller 
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